
  

2015 FNQ SCHOOL FUTSAL TITLES 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and fellow ‘Futsalistas’ 

 

This year, Holy Cross is again participating at the Far North Queensland School Futsal 

Titles.  

Over the last few weeks, coaches and teachers have been very busy holding trials and 

selecting players. A huge THANK YOU to all our coaches and students who gave their best 

at the trials. We have a large number of talented soccer and futsal players at our school 

therefore we have decided to field a grand total of 10 teams!  

Your child has been given a permission slip, money envelope and a letter informing you about 

procedures on the game days. Please return signed forms and money to the office.   

 

Good luck to all our teams – I am very confident that we will do very well again this year! 

Sporty greetings 

Tilmann Dunn-Oswald 

 

Over the next three weeks, we’re conducting training sessions during the following times:  

Team / Age Playing Date Coach Holy Cross 

Representative 

Training 

Times 

U 8 Boys Wednesday 20th May Gavin Broomhead Tilmann Dunn-Oswald Tuesdays  

3 – 4pm  

U 9 Boys I Wednesday 20th May Stephen Turner Tilmann Dunn-Oswald Wednesday 

3 – 3:45pm  

U 9 Boys II Wednesday 20th May Rob Debel Tilmann Dunn-Oswald Wednesday 

3 – 3:45pm 

U 10 Boys I Tuesday 19th May Tilmann Dunn-

Oswald 

Tilmann Dunn-Oswald 2-3 lunches 

per week 

U 10 Boys II Tuesday 19th May David Scarborough Tilmann Dunn-Oswald To be 

announced 



U10 Girls Thursday 21st May Gavin Broomhead Brad Henry Friday  

2nd Lunch 

U 11 Boys Tuesday 19th May Mike Fitzroy Tilmann Dunn-Oswald Friday  

3 - 4pm 

U 13 Boys Friday 22nd May Veronica Binutti 

John Hangodi 

Paulette Henderson-

Croft 

Wednesday 

3 – 4pm 

U 13 Girls Thursday 21st May Brad Henry Brad Henry Friday  

2nd lunch 

U 13 Girls II Thursday 21st May Brad Henry Paulette Henderson-

Croft 

Friday  

2nd lunch 

 

 

 
 


